
AALS Section on Securities Regulation 

Section Meeting and Works-in-Progress Call for Papers and Participants 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee for the AALS section on Securities Regulation 

Associations, we are writing with details of our two planned sessions at the 2024 AALS Annual 

Meeting, which will be held in Washington, DC from January 3-6, 2024.  

The topic of our main program is, "Gary Gensler’s SEC At Year Three: Wins and Fails." The 

Executive Committee will entertain suggestions about who to include in a discussion about the 

topic including, possibly, the presentation of one or more relevant articles.  If you are interested in 

participating as a panelist or submitting an article, please submit your proposed role or an abstract 

or a draft of an unpublished paper to either Professor Benjamin Edwards 

(benjamin.edwards@unlv.edu) or Professor Michael Guttentag (michael.guttentag@lls.edu) on or 

before Monday, August 21, 2023.  Authors should include their name and contact information in 

their submission email but remove all identifying information from an abstract or a draft of an 

unpublished paper submitted.  Please include the words "AALS – Sec Reg Meeting Submission" 

in the subject line of your submission email. 

In addition, we will again hold a "New Voices in Securities Regulation" program, which will bring 

together junior and senior scholars in the field of securities regulation for the purpose of providing 

junior scholars with feedback and guidance on their draft articles. Junior scholars who are 

interested in participating in the program should send a draft or summary of at least five pages to 

either Professor Benjamin Edwards (benjamin.edwards@unlv.edu) or Professor Michael 

Guttentag (michael.guttentag@lls.edu) on or before Monday, August 21, 2023.  The cover email 

should state the junior scholar's institution, tenure status, number of years in current position, 

whether the paper has been accepted for publication, and, if not, when the scholar anticipates 

submitting the article to law reviews.  The subject line of the email should read: "AALS – Sec Reg 

– New Voices Submission." 

We look forward to an engaging and informative discussion. 

Best, 

Benjamin Edwards & Michael Guttentag 

Chair & Incoming Chair, AALS Securities Regulation Section 
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